
 
 

 
  

 
   

 
  

 
 

 Rick Grawemeyer Announces Retirement 

Rick Grawemeyer, a well-respected  and long time management 

employee with the Franklin County Board of Developmental Disabilities, has 

announced that he will retire at the end of July.  Rick began his career with the 

Board in 1973 and has held various positions, including Director of ARC 

Industries North.  Friends are invited to a retirement celebration for Rick on 

Tuesday, July 26, from 2:30-4:30 p.m. at 2879 Johnstown Road.  More details 

on Rick's impressive career will be included in the next issue of 'Dateline'. 

  

Special Olympics Night at MAPFRE Stadium with Columbus Crew 

Saturday, July 16 is Special Olympics night, when the Franklin County Special 

Olympics Unified Soccer Team will play following the Crew versus DC United 

game at MAPFRE stadium.  The Crew game begins at 7:30 p.m.  Contact 

Katherine Wren at 614-447-4232 or kwren@columbuscrewsc.com to order 

tickets by July 12. 

  

ARC West Saves Eagle 

Congratulations to folks at ARC Industries West who rescued  a one year old 

black eagle yesterday.  Wildlife officials were called and will return the eagle to 

the area when it is able to fly. 
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